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WASHINGTON HEIGHTS CHURCH
RESPONSE TO ENGINEERING REVIEW
COMMENTS FROM AUGUST 2011
Project No. 11N515
9-12-2011
Responses in Q&A format:
Q1. The original plans for this site show a 5-inch orifice in the last manhole before the storm water leaves the church property. This is approximately 100 feet east of our pipeline. The manhole has an open grate so it's easy to see to the bottom and can see the orifice plate has either been removed or has not been installed. This will need to be done prior to approval.
A1. The new plans show the orifice to be resized.  The new size is 4.59 inches.  See Sheet C-102 and Storm Water Study for Details.  It is understood that this orifice needs to be installed prior to approval.

Q2.  Up dated Storm Drain Calculations need to be submitted to verify the 5-inch orifice is adequate as well as the volume of the pond.
A2.  A Storm Water Study is now provided to verify the size of the orifice.

Q3.  The existing detention area is not shown on the plans, but will need to ensure adequate volume exists and that it's properly vegetated.
A3.  The Existing detention volume is not adequate, and needs to be upsized to the contours shown on Sheet C-102

Q4.  A Storm Water Construction Activity Permit and Storm Water Pollution Prevention Plan (SWPPP) is required for all work that disturbs more that 5000 square feet.
A4.  A SWPPP is now provided.
If you have any questions, please call.  Thank you.

Ryan Bingham, P.E.

Great Basin Engineering, Inc.
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